
Security Commission (draft) 

April 9 2019  

Commission Members Present:  Matt Peterson, Sandra Taylor, Greg Harper, 

Commission Members Absent: Ben Halley, Harry Sherman 

CSCD Employees: Bernie McGaha, Jimmy Green 

 

Topics of Conservation and Recommendations: 

1. Marina opening date this spring 
a. Sweetwater and Cordry Marina will open for the season the week before 

Memorial Day (5-18 2019) and remain open until the second weekend in 
September (9-8-2019). 

2. Seasonal Employees  
a. Employees are set to be hired and trained for upcoming season.  

3. Patrol Boat Cleaning  
a.  Discussed the possibility of a boat wash station at each ramp to prevent invasive 

plants and species from entering lakes and ways to monitor this.  
4. Lake and Beach Safety 

a. Recommended replacing the stop lights at both dams. 
b. Discussed adding security cameras for both of the marinas, boat ramps, and the 

main office building. 
i.  Discussed the possibility of moving the beach router to the marina area. 

c. Discussed putting together a public service video on Lake Safety. 
d. Discussed the possibility of establishing a Neighborhood Watch for the CSCD 

area. 
5. Commission Member Concerns 

a. Recommendations from the Commission   
i. Recommended to hang netting in both boat shelters to prevent nesting of 

birds 
ii. Recommended to allow freeholders to use a picture on their phone of the 

current beach pass for access 
6. Freeholder Concerns 

a. None 

Adjournment 830 pm 

 


